
January 30 th, 1924

Dr» I!. J. Randall, 
Winchester College, 
Winchester, England.

Dear Dr. Kendall

I have been Informed that you are 
leaving 7/lnchester after your term as Its head and 
are thinking of making a tour of the Empire. I am 
much interested to knovv if this is true and if you 
are preparing to visit Canada about what date you 
thought of being here. ,

I am quite sure that as one 
who has educated a great number of men who have gone 
out through the Empire you would find such a trip 
of very great interest, and we would be glad to afford 
you any facilities which we possess to assist you ig 
becoming acquainted with conditions in this country.

Yours faithfully.

Principal.


